
Newport Core Team 2020 
Hi Core Transition Team,  
 
*I first off want to say Thank you to our presenter Laurie Cook, who did an Amazing job sharing with us 
about Assistive Technology (AT) and the many tools we can utilize to support students, adults and 
ourselves.  
Attached you will find her PowerPoint. If you want to share this information with students or others 
please remove the name pages at the beginning and end. Thank you!  
 
*Also, attached is a flyer from Vermont Center for Independent Living (VCIL) with two virtual workshop 
opportunities focusing on Self-Advocacy Skills. Please share with all educators and youth who may be 
interested.  
 
*I plan to send out a google survey in the next few weeks looking at days and times that would work 
best to host our next Core Transition Team Meeting. Your feedback would be greatly appreciated!  
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